
CITY OF TENNESSEE RIDGE REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING 

MARCH 2, 2015     CITY HALL     6:00 P.M. 

 Mayor Odom called the meeting to order with the following commissioners present:  Ann Dew, 
Rebecca Hill, Ray Bradley and Darrell Allison.  Also present were Woodrow Adams, Nancy Cobb, Kenneth 
Dunavant, Spencer Bryant and Seth Rye. 

 Motion by Rebecca Hill, second by Ann Dew to accept the minutes of the previous meeting.  
Vote 5 Yes.  Motion Passed. 

 There has been no contact this month with the contractor (Steve Hudson).  There are a few 
items that need to be corrected on the building.  Some board members are not satisfied the Mr. Hudson 
has not corrected all the work to the building to the boards satisfaction.  A meeting with Steve Hudson 
will be set to discuss the board’s concerns with the building repairs. 

 Seth Rye updated the board on the developments on the water reduction plan for the city. 

 On the disaster grant Phase II, Dean Harrison submitted a report to the board. (See Attached) 

 The board discussed a resolution opposing Senate Bill 0123/House Bill 0603. 

 Motion by Rebecca Hill, second by Darrell Allison to pass Resolution 2015-177R opposing Senate 
Bill 0123/House Bill 0603.  Vote 5 Yes.  Motion Passed. 

 Motion by Ann Dew, second by Darrell Allison to adjourn.  Vote 5 Yes.  Motion Passed. 

 

        _________________________ 

        Stony Odon, Mayor 

 

___________________________ 

Woodrow Adams, Recorder 

  


